Fire Marshall Report: Anna's area failed inspection. We will have a volunteer who is able to work at the library 33 hours/week until September. This volunteer will be sorting through all donated books, will work on bindery items & will then go through the library collection to replace any older books.

Policy & Procedures: approval given by B. Pezzelle & K. Huntsberger for new manual to be given to the library staff. All existing patrons will need to fill out a new application so we can update with any changes in information.

Branch Library Updates -

Libby: Library participated in the Logger Day Parade displaying library banners. New reusable banners were purchased for the library to be used for various functions. Rick will ask the FOL to purchase a trailer so floats can be created for each parade. Future plans are to have the library represented at every community event.

At the present time Rick will be handling the adult programming & will then pass off to Jessie to implement. Some upcoming programming ideas will be a presentation on dog sledding. A gentleman from Kalispell will give a presentation on the preparation for the Iditarod such as creating dog sled teams & equipment used.

The library has partnered with the Army Corp of Engineers at the Libby Dam & has presented several programs at the library to support our summer reading program. More programs are planned for the future. Our contact at the dam is Susan James.

Rick is still in negotiations with Todd Berget about having the murals painted free of charge on the entranceway of the library. The murals will be painted by his students. All materials needed for the project are donated to the school.

Troy: Rick has met with the Troy mayor, Tony Brown & several business owners. Discussion involved the plans for upcoming events such as a presentation on fly casting & organized mine tours.

AV drop box will be added out in front of the library. Rick is currently looking for one but the cheapest he has found is around \$5000.00.

A plaque is being made for the Eileen Cochran Memorial Reading Corner. The family had donated money to the library 2 years ago with the stipulation that a memorial area be created in the children's area in her honor. Eileen was a children's story time reader for a several years at the Troy branch. When the plaque is completed a press release & a presentation ceremony will be done. A plaque is also being made for the family to take home.

Eureka: Landscaping was completed. Marianne Russo got the county to complete the work.

Signage for the library needs to be replaced.